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Elected Board Members
Thank you to all Forest Brook neighbors 
who voted for our new board members. The
ballots were tallied and the winners were 
decided based on the results. 
Steve Kros and Mindy Cozart were both 
elected, and we welcome them both to 
their 2 year term on the board. 
At our first board meeting, we assigned 
roles as listed above, and discussed some 
of the changes and improvements we will 
focus on in 2019/2020. These will include 
more neighbor communications, more 
social activities, and agreed upon 
investments in the community.
Your input will be invaluable, so please feel 
free to reach out to any of our board 
members via the neighborhood website at 
www.forestbrookhoa.org
You can also find minutes from the meeting 
posted there.

Know of a New Neighbor?
Do you remember when you first moved to 
Forest Brook? Were you excited to meet 
your neighbors? Did you have kids that 
were nervous about whether the 
neighborhood would be welcoming? 
We’d like to help every new neighbor feel 
welcomed and excited about picking Forest 
Brook as their home. If you know of a new 

neighbor that has moved in, please reach 
out to a board member through Facebook 
or our webpage to alert us. We will get 
together a Welcome Packet and bring it to 
them. 

We Need Your Input!
We are always looking for neighbor input to 
know where to focus the board’s attention 
and energy. The problem is, we don’t know 
the best means to collect this feedback. 
Soon, we will be posting a survey through 
our Facebook page to gauge how our 
neighbors would most like to receive 
communications, as well as thoughts on 
where we should invest time and resources 
into the neighborhood. We will send the 
survey via email as well, so keep your eyes 
on your inbox.  

Pool and Tennis Reminders
We want all our neighbors to be able to 
enjoy our facilities to their fullest. In order 
to do this, however, we must all obey the 
rules. Please ensure you and your family 
read the posted rules, and let’s all help 
protect our common area from misuse. A 
few rules in particular that need reminding: 

 No pets inside the fenced pool area
 You must be at least 12 years of age 

to swim without a guardian when a 

http://www.forestbrookhoa.org/


lifeguard IS on duty
 You must be at least 16 years of age 

to swim without a guardian when a 
lifeguard IS NOT on duty.

 Without a lifeguard on duty, 
swimming solo is prohibited at all 
ages. There must be at least 2 people
at the pool if no lifeguard 

 Clean up after yourself
 Protect our equipment (chairs, 

umbrellas, no bikes/scooters on the 
tennis courts)

Help Keep Forest Brook Safe!
Lastly, please continue to keep safety first 
during the summer months when kids are 
out of school. Please drive the speed limit, 
be on the lookout, and practice good 
firework safety during the July 4th holiday! 


